
September 2024

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers

We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming High School Open Evening on Tuesday 24th September from 4-7pm.

This is your chance to step into a world of endless possibilities and discover how Longbenton High School can help your

child thrive academically, socially, and emotionally from Year 7 to 13.

Get ready to:

★ Explore our modern facilities and vibrant learning spaces.

★ Meet our passionate teachers and inspiring mentors.

★ Discover our exciting curriculum, co-curricular activities, and pastoral care.

★ Ask questions and get all the information you need.

Our open evening is designed to give you a taste of the incredible experiences that await your child at our school. From

academic excellence to personal growth, we're committed to providing a nurturing and stimulating environment.

We are oversubscribed this September for the second year running. We also have high numbers returning to our sixth

form in Year 12 following some fantastic summer exam outcomes. This summer we were 5th in the Local Authority for

our 5+ Basics measure (strong passes including English and Maths), way ahead of North Tyneside local secondaries (ask

other schools to compare the figures - ours was 41%). Our 4+ pass rate matched national levels this year at 68% and

21% of our Year 13 students achieved A*-B grades. We are a school who are improving year on year, with strong

academic outcomes to match our strong pastoral reputation.

Don't miss this opportunity to see firsthand why our school is the perfect choice for your child's future. We can't wait to

welcome you. Please read on to see details of how you can also book a tour during the school day in the forthcoming

weeks.

Yours sincerely,

Kelly Holbrook
Headteacher


